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Contract awarded for Moss Vale Station upgrade

Work to upgrade Moss Vale Station will start next year to make it safer and more
accessible.

A Transport for NSW spokesperson said a contract has been awarded for work
to improve the station precinct for people with a disability, limited mobility,
parents and carers with prams, and customers with luggage.

“Commuters at Moss Vale will benefit from improved access to the station, an
upgraded bus stop, and lift access to the station forecourt from the existing
Argyle Street footbridge,” the spokesperson said.

“Tactile markers and boarding assistance zones will be installed on the
platforms, and the lighting and footpaths around nearby Jubilee Park will also be
upgraded.”

Detailed design, planning and heritage approvals are now underway, with
construction work to start in early 2024 and to include an upgrade to the
stabling yard to accommodate the new Regional Rail fleet.

Degnan Constructions has been awarded the contract to complete the work at
Moss Vale Station and Stabling Yard. All work is expected to be completed by
late 2025, weather permitting.

For more information, call 1800 684 490, email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or
visit the website at transport.nsw.gov.au/mossvale.
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